Everyone Should Have the Right to Read

Whether it is reading the latest best seller or studying for a degree most of us enjoy reading.  For those who can't read the Government is pouring billions of pounds into literacy initiatives.  However, three million people with sight problems or print reading disabilities in the UK are being denied their right to read or benefit from the Government's literacy initiatives according to a new report 'Written Off' published by RNIB (Royal National Institute of the Blind). New figures show that a staggering 96 per cent of books are never published in formats that people with sight problems can read like large print, audio or braille.

RNIB is part of the right to Read Alliance which is calling for publishers, booksellers and libraries to greatly expand the number of books available in large print audio and braille.  The Alliance is also calling on the Government to set up an Access to Reading Fund to support the production of more material in large print, audio and braille and abolish VAT on audio books, bringing them into line with print books.  The campaign is supported by a number of authors including Jacqueline Wilson, currently the most borrowed author in the UK and Michael Palin.  

The Right To Read Alliance is calling on everyone to sign their Right To Read Charter, promoting the demands outlined above.   The Charter along with details of RNIB's other current campaigns are available from www.rnib.org.uk/campaigns or the Campaigns Hotline 020 7391 2123.
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